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Email:goaks1@cableone.net
Face Book: Green Oaks Golf Club

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP NEWS:
We hope everyone has a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Rain is a major player for our golf course, may 2010 
bring us a dryer course with just the right amount of rain. Great News if you know of anyone wanting to join GREEN 
OAKS GOLF COURSE, if they join during January, their January dues will be waived with a signed one year 
commitment. This is a good deal for anyone that is looking for a new place to play golf.

The Acorn room will have new hours of operation for January and February.
Monday - Thursday Open 4PM
Friday Open 2:30 Pm
Sunday open 1pm

Please stay on the Cart Paths, by doing this we will not have ruts to repair for the coming warm weather. I guess 
some people just don't understand that when they decide to get off the cart paths, members have to pay to repair the ruts 
they make. So please be considerate of others and remain on the Cart paths when required. We need volunteers to help 
cover and uncover the greens during cold (freezing) weather. Leave your name and number at the Pro Shop.
Thanks and Good Golfing
Bobby

COMMITTEES:
LOGO Cards or Dominoes anyone. We have been think about having a card night out on opposite Thursday from steak 
night (every 2nd and 4th Thursday of the month). this would not be a Texas hold-em or Boo-Ray game but games of 
Rook, Bridge or whatever you desire. The dining room would be available for non-Smokers. If enough interest is 
shown, we would start this on the 14th of January. Sign up sheets are posted in the Pro Shop and Acorn room. Any 
other ideas to perpetuate commraderie would be appreciated.

TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE:
The fish Fry slated for the 15th of January has been postponed until warmer weather arrives. Keep post on this one the 
fish and other items provided are really good.
The Acorn Room Gift certificate winner was Cecil Mott.
Upcoming Events
Steak Night January 7th and 21st Game Night January 14h and 28th
From the Superintendent:
The course is wet but I will do everything possible to keep it playable when possible. PLEASE STAY 
ON THE CART PATHS and repair your ball marks on the greens this will help the greens come 
back in the spring. 
THANKS WAYNE 
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